
Dear Editor,  

 

we wish to thank the reviewers for taking their time to read and comment our article. We corrected 

the minor point presented by reviewer #2 but we did not respond to the major comment. We 

understand the drawbacks of the proposed solution, but in our view there is no clear way in which 

compromises could be avoided altogether. We have decided that it is better to propose something 

rather than nothing. 

 

On behalf of all authors, 
Joel Kuula 
Atmospheric Composition Research 

Finnish Meteorological Institute 

joel.kuula@fmi.fi 

 


